
SIGCSE 2008 Birds of a Feather 
The following Birds-of-a-Feather sessions were organized for attendees of the SIGCSE 2008 symposium.  
 
Updated Computer Science Transfer Curriculum 
Elizabeth Hawthorne, Union County College 

Robert Campbell, CUNY Graduate Center 

Karl Klee, Alfred State College 

Anita Wright, Camden County College 

 

This BOF session will focus on Computer Science transfer curriculum guidelines, recently revised by the ACM 

Two-Year College Education Committee in conjunction with the five-year Interim Review of the baccalaureate-

level Computer Science Volume. The Committee is requesting discussion and feedback concerning these recent 

revisions before final publication in 2008. Participants may obtain a copy in advance from the Committee’s website 

at www.acmtyc.org. Copies also will be available during the session along with a summary of the changes. Once 

finalized, these new guidelines will update those published by the Committee in 2004. 

 


